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""‘l SERVICE FOR EVALUATING REGULATORY CHANGES

August 31, 198¢

E. William Brach, Chief

Vendor Inspection Branch

Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory “ommission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Brach:

This letter is a followup to my letter of August 3 regarding the applicability
of 10 CFR Part 21 to vendors. Inasmuch as I have not as yet received an
answer to that letter, I am enclosing another copy, in the event the first
letter has gone astray. 1 would very much appreciate any input you may heve
to these questions. If, on the other, you believe the questions should be
directed elsewhere, please let me know.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Nancy G. ﬁmpmn '
SERCH Manager
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Enclosure

BECHTEL POWER CORPORATION
J 15740 Shady Grove Road, Gaithersburg, Maryland 20877-1454 Ul
(301) 258-3099
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